Dear All,
I would appreciate if you could send our an email to all your members reminding them of the meeting to be held in Sydney in September.
 I would appreciate if you could highlight the following or include in your email.
[bookmark: _GoBack] Young Investigators’ Awards
 There are 20 young Investigator awards funded by APSH for young Investigators working in the ASIA PACIFIC Region to attend the meeting in Sydney in September. The award consists of $1000US and Complimentary Registration for the meeting. An abstract is required to be submitted and will be graded. 6 of the young Investigators will be selected to give an oral presentation and compete for the young Investigators prize of $1000.
 
 WORKSHOP   RESEARCH ON A SHOE STRING  
 At the ISH APSH Meeting in Sydney a workshop will be held on the above topic. Thus will be limited to the number of participants. It will be held over two days at the time of the breakfast sessions. (October 1 and 2) Participants will be asked to submit a research proposal which will be discussed in small groups with in addition plenary presentations on study design etc.
Details of the above and how to apply are contained on the meeting website.  http://www.ish2012.org  
 
 
I would like you to encourage your members to attend the meeting and to take part in the above.
 
Trefor Morgan
SECRETARY GENERAL
APSH

